Colleen Wieck

From: Kennedy, Mary [Mary.Kennedy @state.mn.us]

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2003 10:52 AM

To: ‘Colleen Wieck’; 'obrienmjo@aol.com’; 'anne.barry@state.mn.us';
‘mary.kennedy@state.mn.us'; 'sullit@attbi.com'’

Subject: RE: WISH group

It would seem that all outsourcing decisions would be made on the basis of

cost_and guality...a value based decisicn. Are you aware of data on the )( VA%&Q’SEB

—Sverall publlc/prlvate results on these measures? I think letting the

public comPele 1s good. T X ?ZSUL/T\S

The issue of the MOU on crployces is almost a separate issue from el
ontsourcing!.

The planning in the dept is more 1loncL;L¥y§'y diffarant context of consumer X f 7 .

choice and.ddircction,..one that may lezd to same results. 1 would like to SUMEL

see an approach that tries for that dimension along with a different way for. (;ﬂbk:E;/

the public te "invegt!" in the housing pcri_ggm Coe-ep hou51ng comes to mind.

People are still tied to the "provider' {public o privatc) to get both

housing and services. _— 1}fpl)SIAJC%

e,

I think in terms of the budget, we still need work on deciding what people )( ' not
"need' to remain outside an institution. v

—— p¢ 5k

————— Original Message—-----
From: Colleen Wieck [mailto:Colleen.Wieck@state.mn.us]

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2003 6:23 PM

To: 'obrienmjo@aol.com'; 'anne.barry@state.mn.us';
'mary.kennedy@state.mn.us'; 'sullit@attbi.com'; 'colleen.wieck@state.mn.us'
Subject: WISH group

Please edit and make suggestions for other issues, thanks, Colleen
<<socs.doc>>




